
CTPS General Meeting
November 19, 2022

This meeting was held via Zoom.  We had 19 attendees.

I was late to the meeting, therefore I am not sure what was discussed prior to my arrival.  Here
is what I heard.

Workshops
● It is now common practice that workshops are conducted via Zoom.  We think this is

being done because it is so much easier for the artist.

● CTPS has roughly $1400 in donations for equipment.  Esther and Debbie will determine
what we should buy next that will further enhance our presentation experience.

● Julia reminded us to check out the New Orleans Drawing Group.  They meet Thursday
at 4:45 to 7:45.  Here is a Facebook and Instagram link for those interested.

https://www.facebook.com/groups/neworleansdrawinggroup/

https://www.instagram.com/new_orleans_drawing_group/?hl=en

Other Topics:
● Jan Frazier announced that she will have a studio sale December 3, 2022.

● We discussed Central Texas Pastel Society on Instagram.  Esther explained that if we
use #centraltexaspastelsociety in our posts, it will appear on the CTPS page.  The
hashtag is simply a search feature.  The board will discuss at a later date if we should
use Instagram.

● Challenge Paintings were shared.  We had 6 challenge paintings.

https://www.facebook.com/groups/neworleansdrawinggroup/
https://www.instagram.com/new_orleans_drawing_group/?hl=en

